
PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Request for Extension 25-03526
1 message

melissa cantrell <melissa_cantrell@hotmail.com> Wed, May 21, 2025 at 12:32 PM
To: Data Request Response Center <datareq@pacificorp.com>, PacifiCorp/RMP Complaints
<customeradvocacyteam@pacificorp.com>, Max Backlund <max.backlund@pacificorp.com>, James Ingram
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<bvastag@utah.gov>, Alex Ware <aware@utah.gov>, "ocs@utah.gov" <ocs@utah.gov>, PublicService Commission
<psc@utah.gov>

To whom it may concern: 

I would like to REQUEST AN EXTENSION for my response to June 20th, 2025.  Rocky Mountain Power had
one month to respond. Since I do not have a legal team representing me and I am representing myself, I am
requesting more time to research and write a response. 

Also, I would like to add that that Rick Loy sent me a zipped file on May 14, 2025 that was encrypted and
passcode verified that was virtually impossible to open to read with only 5 business days to respond to a
document that I was unable to access. He was trying to get the case dismissed. I reached out to Rick Loy via
email on May 19, 2025, and he failed to respond and it has been three days. Also, I reached out via phone
number that he sent on his document. It went to voice mail and Rick Loy again did not respond via email or
phone. I had to go to the Public Service Commission to retrieve my document. 

I would like an extension to be June 20th, 2025 so that I can properly research, represent myself, and give a
response to Rocky Mountain Power/Pacificorp parent company. 

Thank you, 
Melissa Cantrell
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